
January 1, 1981 
 
Dear Jose, 
 
When Collage opens on January 19th I relieve that the community World enjoy and 
benefit from any wit or wisdom you might be willing to bring to it at the convocation. 
Last year I asked Charles Mitchell to give us any advice he wished to as he looked 
forward to his own retirement and both students and members of the faculty seemed to 
find his remarks provocative and worthwhile. 
I have asked Elisabeth Foster and Steve Cary, who retires this January after a long 
and important career at Haverford and in the larger Quaker community if they would 
consider speaking too. My suggested time is five to eight minutes [aprece?] 
Today I leave for a week in California and will be back in the office on January 8th. I 
hope very much that you will agree to speak. 
 
Best wishes for 1981 and warm regards, 
 
[signatura] 
 


